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What's Happening? More Events...

TODAY

12:00 CSI Staff Drop-In
Consultation

5:15 Yoga Classes

TOMORROW

3:30 Leadership 101
5:00 Lecture: John Hogan:

Artist + Designer
6:00 AU Dance Theater

Choreography Auditions
8:00 Movie & Bowling Night
8:30 International Folk

Dancing

WEDNESDAY

11:20 Water For Haiti Plenary
Session

12:15 School of Art and
Design All School
Meeting

5:15 Yoga Classes

Get Out and Vote

Alfred University stands behind the idea that we all benefit when a greater share of Americans register
and vote. This year there will be an important general election on Nov. 8, 2016. If you are not already
registered to vote, please consider doing so now.

Alfred University students have a choice of registering and voting right here in Allegany County (if you
have been a resident in your present address for at least 30 days before the election) or voting by
absentee ballot in your home county or state. The choice is yours, but please plan to register and
vote.

You can download the registration form and get more information about voting in New York State,
including instructions on how to vote by absentee ballot, at this Web site maintained by the NYS Board
of Elections: www.elections.ny.gov.

You can also stop by the Center for Student Involvement to pick up a form for NYS. The Center for
Academic Success also have forms available.

Please make sure that to register to vote, you must complete the form, print it out, sign it, and mail it
to the county's Board of Elections.

To request an absentee ballot for New York State, go to http://www.elections.ny.g...

For information about other states' registration deadlines and absentee ballot request deadlines you
can visit http://campusvoteproject....
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Submitted by: Patricia Debertolis
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The Hotter Half: Work by the 2016 Summer Ceramics and Sculpture Interns

August 31-September 4
Opening Reception: August 31, 7-8:30pm
Robert C. Turner Gallery 

Submitted by: SOAD Events
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Bergren Forum

The Bergren Forum sponsored by the Division of Human Studies, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences
and the Provost's Office will be meeting at 12:10 PM on Thursday September 8th in the Nevins
Theatre.

Bring a brown bag lunch, coffee and tea will be provided.

Speaker: Blake Mayo
Topic: :9-11 Looking Back 15 Years"

Blake Mayo has 34 years experience in the fire service and is a member of the Alfred Station Fire
Company. He will talk about the history of 9/11 and the support families of the fallen there from
members of the fire service over the last 15 years. 

Submitted by: Marilyn Saxton
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Purple and Gold Bleed Red

Residence Life is hosting a Red Cross Blood Drive on Tuesday, Sept. 6 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. in the
Knight Club, Powell Campus Center. Faculty, staff, students, and community members are invited to
participate.

Appointments are appreciated but walk-ins are welcome. To schedule an appointment go to:
www.redcrossblood.org

Intended donors are urged to drink plenty of fluids on the day of the donation, wear comfortable
clothing with sleeves that are easy to roll up, eat iron-rich foods prior to donation day, and bring a list
of prescription/over-the-counter medications that you are currently taking or are in your system.
Students also bring a student ID.

Link: http://www.redcrossblood.org 

Submitted by: Vicky Gebel
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Online Web Request Form and Web Standards

In order to ensure that requests for new web pages or changes to existing pages are directed to the
appropriate individuals and handled in a timely manner, please use our online request form.

Please refer to our Web Standards, at http://our.alfred.edu/web..., for any questions.

This is the only request format that will be accepted. If you have questions regarding the form or its
use please contact Webmaster, Judy Linza, at x2727 or e-mail webmaster@alfred.edu. 

Link: Online Web Request Form 

Submitted by: Judy Linza
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Observed and Imagined: Works on Paper by Mario Prisco

September 9- October 16, 2016: Tuesday - Friday 11am - 5pm
Opening Reception: September 9, 6-8pm
Location: Cohen Gallery 55 North Main Street Alfred
Cost: free
The Cohen Gallery will present recent figure drawings and fantastical watercolors by Alfred University
Professor Emeritus and Dean Emeritus Mario Prisco from September 9 to October 16. For Prisco,
observational drawing using the human form is a touchstone to his larger practice. His figurative work
has always influenced essential decisions in his painting--the selection of objects, the relationship
between parts, and the handling of edges. His series of watercolors displays fanciful and recurring
motifs in imagined landscapes of bold colors and multiple perspectives. The distance he travels from
the real to the surreal may seem extreme, but the artist would argue that the painterly skills and
compositional connections between the two genres are implicit.
Mario Prisco was born in Brooklyn in 1930. After attending the High School for Music and Art in
Manhattan, he went on to receive his BFA and MFA at Syracuse University. His teaching career
included positions at Moore College of Art, where he established the Fine Arts Division, and the School
of Art and Design at Alfred. Prisco has had a long and successful career at Alfred. Among his many
accomplishments were the creation of the design program and the establishment of sophomore
drawing. He continues to attend the Thursday night open studio on campus. 

Submitted by: SOAD Events
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Lost and Found

If you have an item you lost or found, please post it on the Lost and Found Board using the link
below. 

Link: Lost and Found Board 

Submitted by: Judy Linza
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School of Art and Design All School Meeting

There is a mandatory All-School meeting on Wednesday, Sept 7th at 12:15 in Holmes Aud. All
FACULTY, STUDENTS, and STAFF should plan to attend. 

Submitted by: Cathleen Johnson
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Would you like to show off your room?

The Office of Admissions is looking for 3-4 rooms on the first floor of Kruson, Reimer, Tefft and Barresi
to showcase during tours for prospective students and their families. This is a paid opportunity and will
be based on a contractual agreement for the fall and spring semester. If you are interested, please
contact Michelle at pomeroym@alfred.edu for further information. 

Submitted by: Michelle Pomeroy
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New SPAM Filter

As many of you know we have been migrating to O365 over the last several weeks. Last night, we
took a major step toward completing that migration by eliminating the use of our Barracuda firewall,
which is the server/service that provided our SPAM filter.

With the elimination of Barracuda, Microsoft is now managing our SPAM mitigation services through
Exchange Online Protection. This means that you longer need to monitor your Barracuda account.
However, you should redirect your attention to routinely checking the "Clutter" and "Junk mail" folders
which are located on the left-hand pane of Outlook (or whatever email client you are using).

By default, Exchange stores frequently deleted-items (that you rarely open) in the "Clutter" folder. The
"Junk mail" folder is more similar to the Barracuda, in that this is the location where SPAM is filtered.
You can restore emails to your in-box from either of these folders.

If you would like more information or have a questions, please call the Help Desk at x2222. 

Link: Click to find out more about Clutter 

Submitted by: Keith Loines
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